
Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Extravaganza Day  

In Aid of Chestnut Tree House and St Barnabas House 

 

On Wednesday 15th December, we will be having a Christmas Extravaganza Day to raise money for 

the charities above. We hope to bring a day of festive cheer for our wonderful children by organising 

the following activities. 

Christmas Jumpers 

On this day we would like all children to wear their own clothes and a Christmas jumper. We kindly 

ask that children bring in a £1 donation, and this can be made via ParentPay. Please ensure that your 

child wears suitable footwear such as trainers as they will be taking part in a sponsored activity. 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner will take place on this day. Please make sure we have your orders in by Tuesday 7th 

December if you would like to book your child a Christmas dinner. 

Sponsored Activity 

To further support Chestnut Tree House and St Barnabas House, we will be organising the following 

activity for your child to take part in: 

Children in EYFS and Key Stage 1 (Years 1/2) will be complete a Reindeer Obstacle Course 

Children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3 to 6) will complete a Reindeer Run 

All of these activities will be happening in school. Along with the £1 donation for wearing Christmas 

jumpers, children are encouraged to collect sponsors for taking part in their key stage activity. A 

sponsorship envelope is attached to this letter. Children will each be given a set of reindeer antlers 

for taking part and will wear them on the day. 

Sharing Act of Kindness 

As part of this day, all classes will be completing various planned activities where we will give back to 

the local community, such as making Christmas card. We are hoping this will be a fun and exciting 

day for the children, as well as giving them lots of opportunities to think about how we can help 

others in our community at this festive time and spread a little joy! 

 

 


